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          PROVINCIAL COUNCIL OF SOCIAL AFFAIRS

of CANADIAN UNION OF PUBLIC EMPLOYEES (CUPE)

May 17, 2006

PAY EQUITY: WHAT’S NEW THIS WEEK?

WORK BY THE INTER-UNION GROUP

For several months, our work was carried out by the house of labour regrouping the following organizations: FTQ, CSN, CSQ and FIIQ. We have accepted to broaden this group and include other union organizations representing members in the education and health and social services networks namely APTS.

This new approach, which will be validated by a legislative amendment, will ensure that a same job category will have the same salary, regardless of union representation.

SALARY CURVE

Discussions with the Treasury Board last week covered the method to estimate salary gaps between jobs held predominantly by women and men, method that eventually will have to be agreed on between the parties once the evaluation process will be completed.

The preferred method currently by the Treasury Board would have as consequence to produce a lower salary structure than the one we have, and hence, multiply the number of jobs predominantly held by men that would be out of rate and range. 

This approach would also be less expensive for the government. We are opposing categorically this type of method to estimate the gaps, since the Pay Equity Commission responsible for the application of the law does not allow using such methods.

This is something that we are planning to follow closely.

Claude Turcotte

Secretary General
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